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Aaron Holmberg

From: Sue Dishion
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 10:31 AM
To: All County Users
Cc: Weurdig, Amy@Inyo; Pamela Foster
Subject: IMPORTANT MASKING UPATE!!!!!!

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

Effective  March 1, masks will no longer be required for unvaccinated individuals in indoor 
settings.  Employees in specific health care setting and jail settings will still be required to wear 
masks,  this requirement has not changed.     
 
 

Sue Dishion 
Assistant County Administrator 
County of Inyo 
760-878-0377 
 


